FRMA families,

Thank you to all the parents that helped out last week with making teachers feel very loved and
appreciated by bringing in snacks and a great variety of foods for them and staff to enjoy!
THANK YOU!

Online Registration for 24-25 School Year
We want to remind parents that they are welcome to stop by the office for help with OLR

and there will also be a Kinder Registration event at Bardwell Elementary on May 18,
from 9 am to noon, where families are welcome to stop by if they are having issues
completing their OLR from home. May 18 will be open to all families from K-12.
Backpacks will be given away to families and will also be able to enjoy food and a visit
from a magician!

Coffee with the Principal
Our final Coffee with the Principal will be next week on Tuesday, May 21st in the LRC
from 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. There will be a special presentation from our School
Counselor, Mrs. Menchaca and our Social Worker, Mrs. Krzankowski. Please let us
know if you will be attending by answering the Google form here.

Summer Sports
The Junior Tomcats Soccer & Basketball is open to all students currently enrolled in

grade K-8th and is free to join. Both sports run from June 10-July 3, from
Monday-Thursday from 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. Deadline to register on
https://eahs.8to18.com/ is on May 25, 2024. See the link here. If you need help
registering, please contact Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at: (630) 299-7177.

Food Resources
If you need food assistance resources, take a look on this website for local pantries:
https://www.aurorafoodpantry.org/local-food-pantries/

Council of Ambassadors for All Parents (CAAP)
The final meeting for CAAP is scheduled for Thursday, May 23 from 5:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m.
at the Administrative Center, 310 Seminary Ave. Aurora. Enter through door 4.

Have a great weekend!


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KmVjpn4yIOAlPnDXOCYXlf2flbwIi4IyQtvh3LJf-Jg/edit
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https://www.d131.org/news/summer-sports-academies-2024/
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